COVID-19

Many of you reading this pānui will be experiencing the impacts of COVID-19 on your own business, employment or health, and the Trust urges you to seek support if you need it - make a start by visiting the COVID-19 webpage which has links to key resources.

www.covid19.govt.nz

or contact us at

Teawahohonu@gkl.co.nz

Other helpful resources

COVID-19 Advice for Maori

www.uruta.maori.nz

Ministry of Health updates www.health.govt.nz

Mental Health Foundation www.mentalhealth.org.nz





Newsletter - Autumn 2020

Manuka Honey Tender - Expressions of Interest

The Trust currently leases out its Manuka resource each year. The current license holder has over 900 hives located on the property.

The Trust is looking for expressions of interest from owners for this year's Manuka honey tender. This would be a great opportunity for someone with an established beekeeping business or with an interest in starting a possible business venture.

The Trust would like to receive all expressions of interest from owners no later than the 30^{th} June 2020.

For more information please contact the secretary – Gardiner Knobloch Ltd – 06 8355018 or email teawahohonu@gkl.co.nz

Did vou know -

The Trust offers to all its owners, immediate whānau and whānau Trusts

- 1) Pūtea Manaaki COVID-19 Grant
- 2) Pūtea Manaaki Tangihanga Grant

For eligibility criteria please visit the website www.teawahohonu.co.nz

or contact the secretary at teawahohonu@gkl.co.nz or 06 8355018.

2020 Spirit of Adventure Scholarship and Education Grants

The Trust would like to congratulate the following recipients on receiving grants this year -

Albert Eden (Spirit of Adventure)

Rileigh Knapp, Reece Sullivan, Erena Gunn-Walford, Wirihana Huriwai, Shae-Hannah Walker, Tayla McConnell

It would assist immensely if we had owners email addresses, so notices like this could reach you sooner. Would you therefore please send your email address to Teawahohonu@gkl.co.nz so the owner's database can be updated.